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WARREN D. WILLIAMS

General Manager-Chief Engineer

RIVERSIDE COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL
AND WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT

February 28, 2007

Mr. Logan Raub

Colorado River Regional Water Quality
Control Board

73-720 Fred Waring Drive, Suite 100

Palm Desert, CA 92260

Dear Mr. Raub: Re:  Public Solicitation of Water Quality
Data for 2008 Integrated Report

The Riverside County Flood Control and Water Conservation District received a public solicitation of
water quality data for the 2008 Integrated Report, dated December 4, 2006. The District's data was
submitted to the Regional Board via the Fiscal Year 2005-2006 NPDES MS4 Permit Annual Report
on January 16, 2007. If you have any questions, please contact me at 951.955.1273
(juhley@co.riverside.ca.us) or Linda Garcia at 951.955.1248 (Icgarcia@co.riverside.ca.us).

Very truly yours,

(J' S(E;\I E@Y

Senior Civil Engineer
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